
It’s Chocolate Bunny Time! 

 

Yes, it’s that time of year again when we collect bunnies or the 

funds to purchase them. 

 

The annual chocolate bunny drive runs February 20th—March 

18th, 2024. 

 

Bunnies will be given away during our March 20th food             

distribution at Charisma Life Church , 305 E. Arrow 

 Highway in Pomona. 

 

If you would like to help our pantry families, please consider     

visiting us online at SowingSeedsforLife.org  and making a        

donation in place of purchasing chocolate bunnies. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


